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August 23, 2021 

Woodward Parents & Guardians 

In accordance with Federal law Every Student Succeed Act which requires all public elementary 

and secondary teachers employed by the LEA who teach a core academic subject (English, 

reading or language arts, mathematics, science, foreign languages, the arts and social studies) be 

“highly qualified teachers as those with at least a bachelor’s degree, full state certification in the 

subject area and grade level in which they teach, and documentation of content expertise. 

In accordance with the Parents Right to Know area of the ESSA we must contact each of our 

students’ parent or guardian if they are in a classroom being instructed by a non-highly qualified 

instructor for four consecutive weeks. 

At this present time all of Woodward Elementary instructors and classroom teachers meet this 

requirement. If this should change you will be notify by letter in total compliance of the ESSA 

Law. 

 

We will continue to work diligently to meet all of the Title One requirements on a daily basis and 

provide our best efforts to reach academic success for every student. 

Family & Community Specialist 

FCS Von.Smith@slps.org 

Principal, 

Dr. Carla Cunigan  

 

 

 

 


